

Parcs Canada

Chief Executive Officer Directeur général



Mr. Tony Trigiani President and CEO Never Forgotten National Memorial Foundation 6 Vansco Road Toronto ON M8Z 5J4

OCT 1 7 2013

Dear Mr. Trigiani:

I am sure you were as delighted as I was with the joint news release of August 27, 2013, wherein Ministers Aglukkaq and MacKay express the Government's support for the Never Forgotten National Memorial project.

The Foundation's vision for the Never Forgotten National Memorial, initiated by the coming anniversaries of the two World Wars and the 150th anniversary of Confederation is truly inspiring, as is the goal of connecting present and future generations of Canadians to the sacrifices made on their behalf in new and powerful ways. Parks Canada is honoured to be involved. The Never Forgotten National Memorial will be a timely and magnificent tribute to those brave and self-sacrificing Canadians who fell in overseas conflicts. It will also be an exceptionally striking and appropriate addition to Cape Breton Highlands National Park of Canada. As Canadians enjoy, learn and benefit from the awe-inspiring natural heritage of the Park, I am sure that the memorial will broaden and profoundly enhance their experience and serve to connect their hearts and minds to these important chapters in Canada's history.

With a view to their use in your fundraising efforts, I am enclosing a supply of original hard copies of the news release for the Foundation. If you should require additional copies or an electronic version, please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Marino Francispillai, National Celebrations Advisor, at

or by telephone at



Congratulations and my very best wishes to you and your colleagues as you go forward on your mission.

Yours sincerely,

Alan Latourelle

Chief Executive Officer

Parks Canada